
  

 

We are very excited to be launching 

Tapestry the week commencing the 

6th November. Practitioners have 

started gathering evidence and 

pictures to support observations 

that will be uploaded when we 

activate your child’s account.  

We are having support with WIFI 

connection over next week and we 

are really looking forward to 

successful uploads and 

communications between nursery 

and home upon our return on 30/10 

If you have consented to your child’s 

photo being taken but not within a 

group, please rest assured that if a 

picture is uploaded within a group 

this will not be shared with other 

parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can you ensure that your 

child’s clothing, bag and drink 

bottles are labelled- this will help 

the team to return those items back 

to you safely. 

Spare Clothing 

Spare clothes are a must during our 

approach to cooler weather as we 

are limited with available clothing 

within the setting.  

Please provide the following;  

- Socks  

- Trousers/Leggings  

- Underwear  

- Top 

- Jumper  

Wet weather gear! 

Don’t forget the wet weather gear, 

including;  

- Wellies  

- Waterproof coat 

- Waterproof trousers  

Oral Hygiene 

With the start of a new academic 

year, we are asking our parents to 

bring a toothbrush and toothpaste 

(labelled) to support healthy teeth 

and gums.  

This will be supported during the 

morning session, encouraging 

correct brushing to protect from 

tooth enamel and decay. 

Return Date: 

Tuesday 5th September  

October Half Term: 

Last Day: Friday 20th October  

Return: Monday 30th October  

December Half Term: 

Last Day: Tuesday 19th December  

Return: Thursday 4th January  

February Half Term: 

Last Day: Friday 9th February  

Return: Monday 19th February 

 

Clothing and Oral Hygiene  Healthy Under 5’s 
Juice Free Zone 

Tapestry  

Our SMART Nurseries strive to 

provide children with a nutritious 

morning snack, including; a 

carbohydrate, dairy, vegetable and 

fruit with a choice of water/milk. 

Did you know? 

“When your child drinks sugars, the 

bacteria in your child’s mouth mixes 

and creates a mild acid which can 

attack your child’s tooth enamel 

causing decay and cavities” 

Juice Free Zone 

Our settings will continue to 
support our no juice policy, we ask 
parents to provide your child with 

water in your child’s bottles in 
support with our Healthy Under 5’s 

as juice will be removed. 
https://healthforunder5s.co.uk/ 

Term Dates 2023/2024 
March/April Half Term: 

Last Day: Thursday 28th March  

Return: Monday 15th April  

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May  

May Half Term: 

Last Day: Friday 24th May  

Return: Monday 3rd June  

Provisional Last Day of Academic 

Year: 

Wednesday 24th July  

https://healthforunder5s.co.uk/

